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Sunnica has repeatedly refused to provide information regarding key elements of their
proposed development. Deciding not to respond to the examining authority on questions
regarding battery safety is indicative of the level of planning that has gone into this project.
Consultations with the public have been wholly insufficient and sunnica has been
unwilling or unable to answer even the most basic queries. 

This project should not be approved as the applicant has not shown themselves a
competent partner to effectively implement a project of this scope without creating
unnecessarily adverse impact upon the communities affected by the project. 
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